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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Henry Pietropaoli [hpietropacli@stellar-environmental.com]
Sent:  Thursday, February 14, 2008 3:48 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Ce: Glen Poy-Wing; Richard Makdisi

Subject: Request for Extension Fuel Leak Case No. RO000142

Dear Jerry,

Our client Mr. Glen Poy-Wing, the responsible party for the Qakland Auto Works site (Fuel Leak Case
No. RO000142) has requested a year extension to the scheduled due date of March 10, 2008 for the
SVE System Start-Up Report as requested in the Alameda County Env. Health Services letter from
you, dated October 5, 2007. Mr. Poy-Wng is currently involved in divorce proceedings and as a result
of this, his financial assets have been frozen. We are still under contract and able to continue quarterly
groundwater monitoring as usual in the interim. If you have any questions, please call us.

Thank you,

Hexkry PierroracLr PG REA.

STELLAR ENVIRONMENTAL SOLUTIONS, INC.
2198 Sixth Street, Suite 201

Berkeley, CA 94710

Wk Phone: 510-644-3123

Fax: 510-644-3859

Cell: 510-926-0416
hpiefropacti@steliar-environmental.com

www stellar-environmental.com

2/26/2008




